From: Sophie Zhang

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:30 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill < clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Support Councilor Chan's motion for on-line voting

Dear Mr./Ms,

I'm writing to support Councilor Chan's motion to reconsider giving the residents of Richmond Hill the option of on-line voting.

From the stats, there was never an issue with on-line voting at any level of governments around the world. Potential issues exist regardless of on-line, in-person or mail-in votings. We must look at the overall good for the city which includes keeping everyone safe during the pandemic and allowing its residents to participate and exercise their democratic right to vote.

Thank you,

Bin (Sophie) Zhang